
 
 

Spring Term 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
After the success of our STARBOOKS Café last term, we are delighted to invite you to another 
opportunity to read and share books with your child whilst enjoying a drink and snack at our latest 
STARBOOKS Cafe.  The children will also use this opportunity to perform or recite a poem they have 
learnt by heart as part of their English lessons. 
 
The STARBOOKS cafe will open from 8.45am until 9.20am. 
 
Each year group will be attending the STARBOOKS Café on a different date  
Year 6 – Monday 13th February 
Year 5 – Tuesday 14th February 
Year 4 –  Wednesday 15th February 
Year 3 –  Thursday 16th February 
Year 2 –  Tuesday 28th February 
Year 1 – Wednesday 1st March 
(Reception Classes will be taking part in a bedtime story event this term, information will be sent out 
soon). 
 
If you would like to attend please book on via https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home  
 
If you or a family member are unable to attend, the children will read as part of a group with the 
school staff. 
 
Thank you for your continued support with developing the love of reading. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Julia Sandiford-Mitchell 
Headteacher 
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